
Are you travelling this 
December or January?

Due to industrial action, there will be significantly  
reduced train services across the rail network from  
Tuesday 13 December until Sunday 8 January.

Trains will be busier and likely to start later and finish 
earlier, and there will be no services at all in some places.

If you are travelling, please plan ahead and check your  
first and last train times.

SIGNIFICANT DISRUPTION ACROSS THE  
RAIL NETWORK. CHECK BEFORE YOU TRAVEL  
nationalrail.co.uk/industrialaction

RAIL SERVICE CHANGES:  
FROM 13 DEC – 8 JAN
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